
Buildings & Grounds Committee – February 12, 2025 

 

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met February 12, 2025.  with Tetra Tech, the District’s architects 

and engineers.  At the meeting the committee discussed the Phase II work that has been completed as well as 

review the remainder of the Phase II work to be completed as well as identify additional work that can be 

completed this summer and next summer.  Finally, the committee discussed the establishment of a Capital 

Reserve to assist with future capital projects.   

 

 


